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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Alexandra reese <reesasha@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 9:23 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1194 Hewitt Ave

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thank you for the clarification.  
 
On Mon, Dec 12, 2022 at 9:21 AM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Please note that your Council public hearing is not until February 8, 2023.  After Feb 8, you will get an 
invoice from the assessment office for the reduced amount.   

  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

  

  

From: Alexandra reese <reesasha@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 9:01 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 1194 Hewitt Ave 
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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Ms. Vang, 

Thank you for your email. At this point, I will just pay the $50.  

Thank you for your time and attention.  

  

On Thu, Dec 8, 2022 at 2:47 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Ms. Reese, 

  

I am attaching the file from our hearing today.  When looking at Dept of Safety & Inspection’s record, there was 
only the correction notice which you were given a copy at the hearing and then the excessive inspection 
bill.  There were no other orders related to the trash cans from previous complaints.   

  

Ms. Moermond recommended reducing from $159 to $50.  Since there were no subsequent orders on this same 
complaint, do you still want to have the hearing on December 20th between 10 and noon.  If you don’t, I can 
cancel at our end.  If you still want a hearing, I will keep on the calendar.   

  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
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--  

Sasha  

--  
Sasha  


